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Friday 27th January 2023 

 
Dear parents, 
 
It was very exciting to host a visit from Sir Oliver Heald MP last week. Sir Oliver had a tour of 
the school and was very impressed with our children’s engagement in learning and respectful 
behaviour. He then gave a talk where he explained more about his role as an MP. Finally, the 
children has a chance to ask their own questions, which included some thoughtful and 
challenging ones: What are the best bits of your job as an MP? What is the government doing 
to tackle climate change? What were your favourite subjects at school how did you become 
an MP? Have you met the Queen? 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to our children who joined Thundridge to play football and netball matches against 
Abel Smith school. Although we lost the games overall, our children showed fantastic 
resilience, respect and teamwork. 
 
Please follow the link below to Hertfordshire's termly online safety update for 
parents and carers with tips on livestreaming and resources to help your children 
learn more about staying safe on the Internet. 
https://thegrid.org.uk/assets/hfl-online-safety-newsletter-for-parents-and-carers-
spring-2023.pdf 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Bridgman 
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Parent Consultations 
Our parent consultations are on Monday 6th February from 3.30-5.30pm.  
Please return the slip at the end of the newsletter to sign up for your child’s 10-minute slot. 
 
Key Dates 
Please note that it is possible there may be some changes.  
Monday 6th February   3.30-5.30pm Parent Consultations  
Monday 6th to Friday 10th Feb  Feeling Good Week 
Wednesday 8th February  Safer Internet Day 
Monday 13th to Friday 17th Feb  HALF TERM 
Friday 24th February Sportshall Athletics (separate letters will be sent to children 

involved) 
Monday 27th February   K’Nex Challenge Oak Class 
Tuesday 28th February   Open The Book Assembly 
Thursday 2nd March   World Book Day  
Monday 13th to Friday 17th March Science Week 
Friday 17th March   Comic Relief 
Friday 31st March   End of term (school closes at 1.15pm) 
 

 
PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

 
Name of child/children: 
 
Please indicate your preference for your parent consultation time below: 
 
Monday 6th February 
 
3.30-4.00  
4.00-4.30  
4.30-5.00  
5.00-5.30  

 


